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To:  Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 
From: Sam Farsaii 
Date:  July 22, 2014 
cc: Vern Edin, Kay Ryon, Brad Hunt 
 
 
Re: Responsible Use Policy 
 
The Coppell ISD students and staff follow Acceptable Use Policy (CQ-LOCAL) 
governed by the school board to access a variety of technology resources. These 
resources provide access and opportunity to enhance teaching and learning within the 
bounds of safe, and legal responsible use. 
 
To help set a proactive learning environment, the district would like to recommend to 
modify the policy from “Acceptable Use” to “Responsible Use” policy. The Regulations 
document designed within the CQ-LOCAL policy framework is designed to clarify the 
Responsible Use intent and will be reviewed and modified annually as district needs 
and technology use change. 
 
 
 
 


